Planning Board Announcement:

The Planning Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 1, 2019, will be
postponed for lack of quorum. The next meeting date available is Tuesday,
October 8, 2019, but since that date is Yom Kippur, there will be no meeting. A
new meeting date will be announced by the planning board as soon as possible.

By: Planning Board Clerk

Dated: September 30, 2019



